COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
HARRISBURG

THE GOVERNOR

April 25, 2016

Mr. Ned Gibble

Lebanon Valley Conservancy Inc.
752 Willow Street, Suite E
Lebanon, PA 17046-5024

Re: SC150075 - Quittapahilla Creek EPA 319 Watershed Implementation Plan

Dear Mr. Gibble:

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you that the above Growing Greener Grant Application
you submitted to the Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) was selected to receive an
Environmental Stewardship and Watershed Protection (Growing Greener) Grant in the amount of
$26,250.

There were 202 eligible applications received by DEP for review and consideration in response to
the seventeenth year of the Growing Greener grants program. We are very pleased to see the continued
interest in watershed restoration and protection. Selecting from the many excellent project proposals has
been more difficult than ever this year.

Your organization is required to meet with your DEP project advisor in order to discuss the 2015
Growing Greener grant administration requirements and any Scope of Work or budget related issues
relevant to your specific Scope of Work. Your regional DEP office will contact you to arrange for this
meeting. We will soon send the necessary grant agreement documents to you for execution.

If you have any questions or if we can be of assistance, please contact DEP’s Grants Center by
e-mail at growinggreener@pa.gov or by telephone at 717.705.5400. We also encourage you to visit our
web site frequently for program information at www.dep.pa.gov/growinggreener. A database of grants
awarded can also be found at this site; click on “Watershed Grants” under Related Information. We look
forward to working with you on this project and appreciate the efforts you took to develop your proposal.

Sincerely,

STt A

TOM WOLF
Governor

cc:  Quittapahilla Watershed Association



